8. CAMPERVAN EFFLUENT DUMP POINT —

CANTERBURY STREET RR 11106
Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Neill, Traffic Engineer

Corporate Plan Output: Liquid Waste New Assets

The purpose of this report is to outline a proposal to construct a campervan
effluent dump point. The Riccarton/Wigram Community Board has
considered a number of options and the proposal for a effluent dump point
at Canterbury Street was considered at its meeting in November. Traffic
Engineer, Brian Neill, advised that this site is not now considered suitable.
He has proposed that the Council negotiate with the owner of a camping
ground (holiday park) where a campervan effluent dump point is already
available. It would be necessary for the Council to gain tenure over the site
to ensure its continuing availability to campervans.

Recommendation: 1.  That a site in a camping ground be favoured by the
Council as a campervan effluent dump point subject
to the Council securing some tenure to the site
(probably lease) and incorporating appropriate

signage.

2. That the City Services Committee Chairman,
Councillor  DenisO’'Rourke, and  Councillor
David Buist have power to act in negotiations on
appropriate sites.



